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… where students are
      prepared for life.


	Aiken College and Career High School

2240 Baltimore Avenue 

Cincinnati, Ohio 45225

Phone: (513) 363-6760 

Fax (513) 363-6767

http://aikencollegecareer.cps-k12.org
Dr. Carlos Blair, Principal 




June 13, 2011

Dear Parents of Aiken Incoming 9th Graders,

Congratulations on selecting one of the most highly rated Cincinnati Public Schools for your child’s high school experience.  We are proud to report that Aiken has earned an EFFECTIVE rating on the Ohio State Report Card again this year.  Our staff and students strive for excellence and we are excited to have your family join us in that quest.

Academics is our top priority and in keeping with that mindset, enclosed is the 9th grade summer homework packet.  Please encourage your child to begin reading and completing the assignments right away.  If time is set aside every day to work on the packet, the assignments will be finished by the due dates.  We promote the development of time management, self-discipline, and organization in our students and this is a great time to begin mastering those skills.  I encourage you to read the book along with your child and offer assistance with the packet as needed.  Parental involvement is highly encouraged at Aiken College and Career, and when parents show interest in assigned school work, children are more likely to do their best.

Also enclosed are:

· My letter of introduction sharing my background, my expectations, and my vision for Aiken.

· A flyer about our Summer Bridge Program that will take place July 25th through August 5th.  It is crucial for your child’s success in high school to have a positive 9th grade experience.  Participating in Summer Bridge is the first step on that journey.  The program offers students the opportunity to meet their teachers, get to know their classmates, and develop a comfort level with high school life before school actually begins.  Please mark these dates on your calendar and post the flyer on your refrigerator.  You may call the school at 513-363-6760 to reserve your child’s place in the program.  
DON’T MISS OUT ON THIS OPPORTUNITY!

Please note that we have completed our move to our temporary location while our new building is being constructed in College Hill.  Our temporary address is 2240 Baltimore Avenue in Westwood.

Feel free to call the school with any questions or concerns you may have.  Our office hours are 

7:00 AM to 3:00 PM, and again, our number is 513-363-6760.  

Sincerely

Dr. Carlos Blair, Principal

2240 Baltimore Avenue Cincinnati, Ohio 45225

